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ǎǝƭƭ ǎƻƳŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƻǳƭŘ ŎŀǳǎŜ ŘŀƴƎŜǊ ǘƻ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ- ǊŜǾŜǊǎƛƴƎ ƛƴǘƻ ŘǊƛǾŜǿŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ CŀǊƳ wƻŀŘ ŦƻǊ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎŀǊ ǇŀǊƪ ŦƻǊ ǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǊ ŀǊƻǳƴŘΦ 

 

ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦǎǘƧǳƭƛŀƴǎǇǊƛƳŀǊȅΦŎƻΦǳƪ 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,  



Diary Dates  

Thursday 9th March PSHE Session Year 6 (School Nurse) further information  

Thursday 16th March PSHE Session Year 6  

Wed 29th March Dance Umbrella Years 1,2,3 and 4 

Friday 7th April  Term 4 Ends 

Monday 24th April Term 5 Starts 

Tuesday 2nd May Inset Day 

Thurs 4th May Class photographs and Year 6 Leaver photographs with Nigel Coles. 

Mon 15thðThur 18th SATS Week 

Friday 19th May PTA Duck Race 

Friday 26th May  Term 5 Ends 

Monday 5th June Term 6 Starts 
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Wednesday 28th June Inset Day 

Friday 30th June Year 6 Camp 

Monday 3rd July Year 6  return from Camp 

Tuesday 4th July  Year 6 Leavers Service @ Wells Cathedral (more details will follow) 

Friday 21st July Term 6 Ends 



²ƻǊƭŘ .ƻƻƪ 5ŀȅ 

Children enjoyed a wonderful day on Thursday 2nd March, celebrating World 
Book Day. We were delighted with the effort that had gone into making cos-
tumes again this year, thank you to all parents and carers for your support. We 
saw such a variety of different costumes, ranging from Fantastic Mr Fox to The 
Cat in the Hat! They really were superb! 'Toast and Tales' was a huge success 
this year and we had over 60 children attending. Children enjoyed a delicious 
breakfast of toast, croissants and fruit juice. Mrs Mapstone and Mrs Rodford 
read some lovely stories as the children ate their breakfast. The children be-
haved impeccably and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. We are extremely 
grateful to all the help we had from staff and parent helpers. It was a real team 
effort. The day ended in a pupil led Puppet show about the Christian theme of 
'Love your Neighbour', our very talented sisters Poppy and Maisie Chapman 
entertained the school with a delightful show, which was a fitting end to a super 
day.  



Red Nose Day Fundraiser 

 

Our chosen fundraiser for this term will be Red Nose Day and will 

take place on Friday 24 March.  

Children are asked to bring in Ã1 to support this charity and to 

wear a red nose and bright clothing- ideally red but anything col-

ourful will be wonderful. 

Children will also be able to take part in our talent show. More de-

tails and a booking form will available from their class teacher in 

due course. 

We will be holding a charity cake sale next term as our fundraiser. 

This will be in the week before the May half term. 

Many thanks 

School Council 

International Erasmus News 

We are delighted to announce that a number of children and two staff 

will be travelling to visit our partner school in Greece in June. It is likely 

to be quite an adventure. 

We are very grateful to the European Union for agreeing to fund our 6 school international project. 

Being part of Erasmus has brought great opportunities and additional funding for many projects 

throughout school so far this year. This includes transport to and performing at the Egg Theatre, Bath 

taps into science, visits to the synagogue and Clifton Suspension bridge, a music day at Bath Abbey, 

as well as additional art resources and science activities. We have lots of other exciting things 

planned for later this year and into next so please look out for them. 

In the meantime please do take a look at some of the work we have done to date across the partner 

schools. This can be seen by following this link: 

https://twinspace.etwinning.net/31241/home 
Many thanks 

Tracy Soccorsy Erasmus Lead  

The children really enjoyed the NSPCC workshops recently. We are grateful to 
the team for giving us their time and energy for this really important supportive 
work.  We raised Ã77 through the contributions;  a huge thank you for support-
ing this cause.  If you intended  to send your child into school with the Ã1 and 

you feel this is a worthy cause, it is not too late to send a contribution into school in a clearly marked 
envelope. Many thanks 

https://twinspace.etwinning.net/31241/home


hǿƭŜǘ /ƭŀǎǎ  

         

/ȅƎƴŜǘ /ƭŀǎǎ  

Owlets have been busy learning their dance for the 
dance umbrella and have started our new topic on 
óChangesô.   In science we have been learning about 
things that are alive, dead and things that have never 
been alive.   We enjoyed searching around the  

adventure play area for things to add to our list. We 
have been learning about both fractions and doubles 
in maths and writing about Spring in literacy.   

On Thursday it was World Book Day. We enjoyed dressing up as our favourite characters and drawing 
ourselves as those characters. Look at all the wonderful costumes!  


